Words of Thanke

9 finot came to Poguan in 1980, to attend the inctial conference on the Late
Pretiistory of ortheast Anica at Dymacsemo. Many things bhave changed in
Poland since 19850, lbut one thing that has continued withoat change hae been the

Tt co thand to overestimate the valuc of these meetings in Poland. Not ouly do they
provde a foram for all concerned with oun otadies on ontheast nican
prehistory, The negalar meetings enallle we to follow nesearch developuments, and
the {inely froduced volumes keep the work uisille to those who cannot attend the
confenences.

We all owe an enormous debt to Lech Rugyzaniak, Michal Robusiewic; and
Rarta Ruoepen. with all theor collegues, and oun thanks, in making this
Symposiam possible. We are deeply grateful and nole panticatarly that the scene
of the meetings s likely to continue in the futune. ), on behati of everyoue lere.
aund these who have atready had to leave, express oun frofound admiration and
gratequl, thanks.

Fred Wendory

Kiekrng, August 26, 1997



